
 

Ready to Hire! 

What better way to evangelize than to spread the Good News to 
children!  

Seton Academy, a Catholic, Montessori school in Villa Park, Illinois, is 
looking for an Elementary Directress, children ages six to nine.  

Montessori Certified applicants and willing to sponsor a candidate for 
Montessori training over the summer of 2023. 

Located in a quiet neighborhood, Seton Academy boasts large, airy 
classrooms, dedicated parents and a pleasant work atmosphere. We 
have fun here! 

Please contact Anne Sowinski at 630.279.4101 or at 
setonacademy@sbcglobal.net. 

For more information see: https://www.setonmontessori.com/ 

*Seton Academy resides in the St. John the Apostle building. The Diocese of 
Joliet requires that all persons involved with minors on a regular basis, (during 
the school day, or at school events,) must complete a class called "Protecting 
God's Children" or Virtus. If you have taken the course, please provide a copy of 
your certificate and ask to sign the booklet form. If you have not yet taken the 
class, please visit www.virtus.org in order to register. 
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